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I live in Philomath with my wife and 7-year-old son. Since my son was born, Osborn 

has been an important mainstay of the community for us. We have enjoyed swim 

lessons, many fun days of indoor and outdoor open swim, a birthday party, and 

running into other folks we know in the community. It has been sad and hard to be 

without Osborn since the corrosion was discovered. Our son was just reaching a 

point last summer of learning to swim independently, but now he never gets in the 

pool to reinforce and build on those skills. We hope to have Osborn fully up and 

operational again in the not-too-distant future. Thanks to Senator Gelser for her 

support of this project! 


